Class of '92

No, Hallie and Matt do not always dress like this; it just happens to be Halloween.
Both of these truly unique students were members of the SAT 1000+ Club.

Nothing in Common

Being unique was not a fault. In many ways it was an asset. Just ask seniors
Matt McLaine and Hallie Gregory. These two were chosen as “Most Unique” by the
Senior class.

Hallie was the Community editor of the PAW PRINT, WWHS anchorwoman,
member of Junior Cotillion and the SAT 1000+ Club, and a Student Council repre-
sentative. After school and on weekends, she worked as a hostess at Hummingbirds.
She also enjoyed tennis and walking. “Sometimes in the past it has been difficult
because 1 have not felt like I truly related to anyone—but, by the same token, I have
been able to relate to everyone a little bit,” so, as a result, I have a broad, diverse
group of friends” said Hallie.

A National Merit Semi-Finalist, Matt accepted a scholarship to Winthrop. His
desire to become an actor led him to join the Drama Club. He also enjoyed playing
Laser Tag and Advanced Dungeons and Dragons, listening to heavy metal music and
reading science fiction.

“Uniqueness means that [ never have to worry about being mistaken for some-
one else,” said Matt. Being unique has to come naturally. Try to act unique and
you'll end up looking like Homey the Clown.” He was not offended to be considered
unique as he continued, “Being called unique is the best complinent that I could be
paid. I'm proud to be independent, different, strange, weird...unique!”

—Bramlett Easterlin
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